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          PROVINCIAL COUNCIL OF SOCIAL AFFAIRS

of CANADIAN UNION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES (CUPE)

May 3, 2006

PAY EQUITY: BACK ON TRACK

The Quebec government seems to have finally understood that as employer he must also respect the law on pay equity.

Therefore, the government has accepted to do the work properly i.e. proceed with the evaluation in joint committee for each of the job categories predominantly held by women and predominantly held by men.

The work has resumed for a week now and has allowed re-evaluating a good number of jobs with several higher factors.

We will do all we can to maintain the current work pattern.

In line with the work going on, we have had meetings with the employer on a common goal: that the salaries for a same job category be identical regardless of the union representation or the pay equity program applying it.

We will keep you informed of developments during the coming weeks.

Claude Turcotte

Secretary General
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